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BRONZE CLASS 

Bronze class have been enjoying their usual lessons and activities. Yet, this half 

term they have really looked forward to Friday afternoons, as it is time for Rock 

Steady. A teacher comes into Hollywater with all the instruments and the 

students build on their musical skills each session so by the end they can play a 

song together. Favourites have been ‘We will rock you’ and ‘Another brick in the 

wall’. 

 

 


